
   
 

 
 

General Order #2 2020/2021 
 

 
We are planning to conduct the Florida Grand Memorial Service at our School of 
Instruction on September 12th at the Fort Walton Post.   
 
This is a beautiful service full of meaning, which honors our members who have 
preceded us.  We will remember the good work these Cooties did to serve the 
community and for the veterans.  We will remember the good times, jokes and love 
that was exemplified by these Cooties. 
 
If you know of any Florida Cooties that have passed during the past 16 months, 
please let us know.  We want to make sure they are included in the service. 
 
Grand Chaplain    Dani Hernandez danihernandez3294@comcast.net 

 
Assistant Grand Chaplain  Walt Smith  walt.smit@cox.net  
 

 
 

All Cooties are invited to the event. I look forward to seeing everyone at the service. 
 
Have a Lousy Cootie Day and “Keep ‘Em Smilin’ in Beds of White” 

 
 

Official: By Order of: 
Kenneth “Ken” Thie Tom Sutterfield 
Adjutant Commander 
Grand of Florida Grand of Florida 

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE 

From the Desk of the 

Grand Commander 

Tom Sutterfield 
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